## MINUTES

是海岸和海岸的东西

## PHYSICAL EDUCATION FACULTY MEETING

A meeting of the Physical Education Department was held Monday. October 10, at 9:30.

Dr. Allen read a communication from Dean Schwegler concerning the regulations as listed in the catalogue for: Option I, for school superintendents, high school principals and supervisors with a minor in Physical Education and Health; and Option II, for school psychologists and teachers of special subject matters with a minor in Physical Education and Health.

It was decided that the curriculum committee should meet and set up their requirements for a minor and then decide what communication should be sent to Dean Schwegler.

A second letter from Dean Schwegler concerning the new courses for the 60-hour certificate or diploma was read. These courses are: (1)

Personal Hygiene and Community Health, 3 hours, fall semester, for freshmen;

(2) Elementary School Playground Activities, 3 hours, spring semester.

Dr. Allen read the letter which he had sent out to the heads of the departments giving them information about the equipment facilities which the Physical Education Department would provide for picnics, parties, etc.

The question of too much work for the physical education majors was discussed. The names of all the intramural players, Tau Sigma, Quack Club, etc., are to be given to Mrs. Hulteen. Some kind of a point system will be worked out for participation.

Dr. Allen pointed out the need of more rhythm work in the men's department since the curriculum study by Mr. Laporte found that approximately